

Clear Lake Association Newsletter May 2013

Greetings from your Association Board of Directors!

Rick Hults – President	Glen Dougles – Vice President
Dave Kohanek – Treasurer	Robert McElrath – Secretary
Bob Miller – Member at Large	Duane Dougles – Member at Large
Ed Peterson – Member at Large	

The Board is actively working on several projects, some new and some continuing from prior years. The Board last met on May 4th and reviewed its progress. We will be giving a status report at the spring biannual meeting. The meeting is scheduled for Saturday May 25th starting at 9:00am at the Mille Lac Trails Snowmobile Club Building on highway 47. Coffee and Donuts will be provided.

This is a good time to learn what the association is doing and an opportunity to join.

Agenda Topics:

- Secretary Report
- Treasury Report
- Lake Report
- Invasive Species
- Public Access Boat Monitoring
- Fish Habitat Project
- ACALRA Report
- Natural Shoreline
- Highway 47 Clean-up
- River & Lakes Fair
- 4th of July Parade
- Boat Parade
- Summer Cookout
- Other Business

Your participation is vital to the protection of our lake! Please fill out the Membership Dues form for 2013 listed below or on the back side of the hardcopy. We'd like to see an even higher level of participation in 2013 so please ask your neighbor if they would like to attend our spring meeting.

Thank you

Rick Hults, President - Clear Lake Association



Clear Lake Association Newsletter May 2013

2013 Membership Dues